
   
 

REDFIELD SNOWMOBILE ASSOCIATION, INC. 
752 County Rt. 47, Redfield, NY 13437 

 

SUMMER 2022 NEWSLETTER 
 
            OFFICERS                             CLUB DIRECTORY 

 President     Ed Montieth     315-599-7762     
 Vice Pres.    Jerry Murphy    585-352-4492    Club Info/questions-email: secretary@redfieldsnow.com 
 Secretary     Sue Murphy     585-352-4492  Web Site:  https://redfieldsnow.com 
 Treasurer    Bill Brasser     585-377-0020           

 
DIRECTORS 

Ken Burd 315-652-7095   Kurt Diehl 585-370-8069   Adam Hulse 914-443-6719 
Brandon Jackob 845-590-2500   Jim Kreckman 585-233-3649 

John Singer 585-330-3671     Ray Sweeney 315-382-1238 
 

MEMBERSHIP ADMINISTRATOR 
For membership questions or issues contact: Kathy Frey, 2050 Salt Rd., Fairport, NY 14450 

585-377-0020 Email: membership@redfieldsnow.com 

 
MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS 
In July you should have received your sled registration renewals from the DMV.  Enclosed you will find a 2022-23 
membership renewal form.  You can join by mail using the enclosed form, print an application from the club’s 
website, or online at www.nysnowmobiler.com to get your registration voucher.   
Please disregard if you already renewed your membership and Thank You! 
 

   When filling out your membership application or online information, your name needs to be the same as it 
   appears on your sled registration. If you need information on how to join online, please watch the video at: 
   https://nysnowmobiler.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Membership-Help-Video.mp4 

 
Please join the club early as it greatly helps the club’s early season startup as well as increases the state 
funding which is based upon a late fall registration count! 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
Sept. 3rd & 4th – Redfield Old Home Days 
Sept. 10th – Club Work Day – Starting at 9 am at the groomer barn 
Oct. 8th – Club Work Day – TBD 
Oct. 8th – Annual Chicken BBQ at The Cheese Factory 
Nov.  12th – Club Work Day – Field Signing - Starting at 9 am at the groomer barn 
Dec. 10th – Club Work Day – Finish Signing - Starting at 9 am at the groomer barn 
Dec. 10th – Annual membership meeting – 7pm 
Dec. 12th – Trails open conditions permitting 
Jan. 14th 2023 – Sled raffle, Poker Run, and Chicken BBQ 
Mar. 25th 2023 – Annual meeting with elections of officers, 7 pm  

All dates are subject to change or be cancelled. 
* Follow us on FaceBook for updates and/or changes to this schedule 
 
2023 SKI DOO SPORT 600 EFI 
In November, all members will be receiving sled raffle tickets and a letter explaining this year’s raffle. This is our 
‘MAJOR’ Fundraiser and we need your support as you have done in the past. 
PLEASE SELL WHAT TICKETS YOU DO NOT BUY.  LET’S BEAT LAST YEAR’S SALES! 
Additional tickets are available from Ken & Gerry Burd 315-652-7095 or kburd1@verizon.net. 
 
CLUB APPAREL 
You can purchase club apparel, long and short sleeve t-shirts at the following locations: 
The Hayloft of Tug Hill, The Redfield General Store, The Redfield Square and the Cheese Factory or by contacting 
Jerry or Sue Murphy, 585-352-4492.  Redfield Snowmobile Association travel mugs are also available at the 
Hayloft of Tug Hill, the Gathering Place and the Cheese Factory.  
 

mailto:suesnow47@yahoo.com
mailto:kmfrey@frontier.com
mailto:kburd1@verizon.net


 
FACTS AND FIGURES 
Last year’s season started out slow and ended quickly.  The DOT traffic counter was set up last season on Trail C5 
across from the groomer barn. It recorded 10,272 sleds in January, 8,524 in February and 3,203 in March.  In order 
to keep the trails as smooth as possible, last season the club logged 576 grooming hours, traveled 3,272 miles and 
used approximately 2,831 gallons of fuel to groom our 42 miles of trails.  
 
PATRON PROJECT: 
In April all members received a letter explaining the Patron Project.  Thank you to the members who have already 
donated and getting this project off the ground.  Any donations, no matter how big or small, will be greatly 
appreciated, and go directly to towards the new groomer barn.   
 
GROOMER BARN BUILDING UPDATE: 
We are currently working with an architect to finalize building plans. Once complete, we will be getting new and 
updated quotes to finalize the budget. Our plan is to begin construction in Spring of 2023. Between now and then 
we will continue to work on fundraising and possible grant opportunities. 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTE      -      TOWN OF REDFIELD HIGHWAYS CLOSED TO SNOWMOBILES 
Abes Drive  Cassio Road  Caster Drive  Caster Drive Spur 
Clark Drive  Hayes Drive  Martin Drive  McCaw Road 
Otto Mills Drive  School Road  Teachout Road  Waterbury Road 
West Bank Drive Yerdon Drive  Yerdon Drive Spur 
 

TOWN OF REDFIELD HIGHWAYS OPEN TO SNOWMOBILES 
Barber Drive from County Route 17 to End of Road 
Fox Road from Minimum Maintenance Section to the Turnaround  
Jess Drive from Old State Road to End of Road 
Harvester Mill Road from County Route 17 to County Route 47 
Littlejohn Drive from County Route 17 to End of Town Road, 1.44 miles 
O'Hara Road from County Route 17 to Williamstown Town Line 
Old State Road from County Route 17 to County Route 17 
Ryan Road from Snowmobile Trail to Waterbury Road, 1/2 mile 
 
OSWEGO COUNTY HIGHWAY ROADS OPEN TO SNOWMOBILES 
County Route 17 from County Route 2 to O'Hara Road 
County Route 17 from Harvester Mill Road to Old State Road South End 
County Route 17 from Old State Road North End to Little John Drive 
County Route 39 from McCaw Road to County Line 
County Route 47 from County Route 17 to County Line 
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